
 

 

 

 

Dear Strawberry Knoll Parent/Guardian: 

 
Jan. 27th – March 1st, 2025, our school will be holding our KIDS HEART CHALLENGE event week.  The 

event will take place to raise funds for the American Heart Association.  With your donations we earn 

educational materials.  The $300-$500 gift certificate we’ve received are used to purchase “physical 

education equipment.” You can use a computer, tablet, or smartphone.  Register on the KIDS HEART 

CHALLENGE APP or on a computer. DO NOT BRING MONEY TO SCHOOL PLEASE!  Any 

contribution is greatly appreciated. All Funds are turned in online from SPONSORS, Aunts, Uncles, 

Grandparents, Relatives, and Friends.    

 

If you have any questions about our event, please contact: 

Mr. Matesa, Nicholas_J_Matesa@mcpsmd.org 

Mr. Dudash, patrick_dudash@mcpsmd.org 

 

WHEN: Jan. 27th – March 1st, 2025- Regular P.E. Class times  

DUE:         -------FREE REGISTRATION ONLINE-------  

                  Register ASAP, to be the CLASS to earn an EXTRA P.E.     
                             

               Use the APP or website www.heart.org/KHC to sign up 

 

 

Sincerely,       

Mr. Matesa and Mr. Dudash ---Physical Education Teachers  
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